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Ministère des Transport du Quebec 
 Conducting Field Visit 

 

(Kahnawake – 26, Ohiarí:ha/June 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
wishes to inform the community that the Ministère des Transport du Quebec (MTQ) has 
scheduled a routine field visit to inspect several structures around the community on 
Wednesday, July 3rd.The inspections are expected to be carried out throughout the day.  

During this period, two MTQ employees will be on site to carry out the work along Route 
132, 138, 207 and along the railway from the Adirondack Junction to the Canadian 
Pacific railway overpass on the 132/138.  

The MCK wishes to remind the public that works are subject to change due to weather 
conditions, operational constraints or work progression, and that it does not take part in 
the scheduling or cancellation of such works. 

Please visit www.kahnawake.com/roadwork to stay up to date on planned road work 
which affects Kahnawà:ke. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until 4pm on Wednesday, July 3rd.  
For information on this release contact Skyler Taylor at 450-632-7500, ext. 2319 
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